
Friday 4th May 2018  

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

A huge thank you to Miss McCulloch and 
Mrs Dawson for taking the Year 4 children 
on their residential to Heatree. The children 

had a wonderful time. 

 

The preparations for the Royal Wedding 
celebrations are underway. The School 

Council have been taking an active role, 
ensuring that roles and responsibilities are 

distributed fairly. A letter will be sent home 
on Tuesday next week, informing you if 

your child has a particular role on the 
day and what they will  need. 

 
Enjoy the bank holiday weekend. 
 

Miss Hurford 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

   TERM DATES  2017/18   2018/19 

   Summer     Autumn 
Term dates     16th April - 26th July   5th September - 20th December 
1/2 Terms   28th May - 1st June   19th - 26th October 

 

336 282 

329 343 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

 Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

 

Darwin:   Sam 
 

Seacole: Jacqueline and Emilia 
 

Lewis:   Jed 
 

Drake: Holly 

              

 Mathematicians of the Week 
 

Seacole :   Liam 
 
Lewis:  Harvey 
 
Drake :  Oliver 
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PARKING 
 

Please do not park immediately outside the front  
entrance of the school. In particular, we have had  

reports of children being put at risk when parents are 
dropping off for breakfast club.  Please help us ensure 
the safely of our children by keeping this area clear.  

 

Thank you 

HEAD LICE 
 

We have reported cases of head lice in school.   
 

Please check your child regularly so we can eliminate these unwelcome visitors. It is best to fine tooth comb your 
child’s hair with conditioner in it so that the eggs are removed as well. Unfortunately,  

doing this just once is not effective and needs to be repeated daily until you are sure they have gone because if 
any eggs are left they will hatch and the cycle starts again. 

START OF THE SCHOOL DAY 
 

We have had a visit this week from the Educational Welfare Officer who looks at the attendance of the children in school.  
She has asked us to remind you of the importance of arriving at school on time in the mornings.  

 
Please can we therefore remind you that children are required to arrive at school by 8.50am each morning to ensure that 

learning can start promptly at 9am.  Starting on Tuesday we will now be closing the school gates at 8.55am.   
 

Any children arriving at school after the gates have closed will need to be taken to the office for signing in.  The office staff 
will then escort the children to their class to ensure that no disruption to learning occurs. 

 
Many thanks 

PLANTS NEEDED 
 

We will be looking to plant our vegetables and flower 
beds soon. If you have any 
spare plants, especially  
vegetables, we would be 
very grateful. Please bring 
them to the school office. 

MUSICAL EXTRAVAGANZA! 
 

On Wednesday 23rd May from 2-00pm - 3.00pm there will be a musical  
performance by the children who currently have peripatetic music lessons at 
the school.  Unfortunately due to space limitations this will only be open to 
the parents of the children performing. 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 
Wednesday 23 May  2.00 - 3.00pm Musical Extravaganza 
 
Wednesday 23 May 3.00 - 3.30pm Parents Open Afternoon *** PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE *** 
 
Monday 28 May - HALF TERM  
Friday 1 June  
 
Tuesday 5 June  Class Photographs 
 
Monday 18 -   Year 3 Wildside Residential 
Tuesday 19 June  
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